
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY 10TH OCTOBER 2024 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Goodness, where has the time gone? Half-term is beckoning. Both staff and 

children are ready for a break and the time away will lessen the spread of 

colds and germs that are beginning to filter through.  

 

We have kept up our usual crazy pace this week, with a lovely Harvest     

Worship, led by our younger children, which was impressive considering 

Reception have only been in the main school for 6 weeks. Thank you to all 

who were able to attend, it was great to see everyone. Our Grandparents were 

out in force (eighty-four in total) for our Harvest afternoon tea, with Year 6 

doing an incredible job hosting. Each class sang their hearts out and loved 

performing to an audience. It is always so heartening to welcome this lovely 

group; they enjoy every moment and are so grateful to be invited. We ended 

the afternoon with a promise that we would repeat the festivities at         

Christmas. Having done a trolley dash to Dunelm to buy 100 mugs, we are 

keen to have an excuse to get them out again!  

 

I had a quick change into my PE kit to support our boys as they played  

football against Hall Park. Both teams played well and I could see an       

increase in confidence and skill. Even though we lost both games, we scored 

in each and the boys kept their chins up and were so respectful in defeat. The 

girl’s netball teams were also playing at Hall Park and did not fare any 

better than the football teams but again, were generous and respectful in  

defeat. Yesterday, the girl’s team played Hall Park and smashed it! So 

proud of all the children and the way they conducted themselves. 

 

Next Wednesday is our Break the Rules Day, which is a great way to      

support our PTFA and their plans to support the pantomime costs and OPAL. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Mrs G-R x 

Handy Links 

TERM DATES 

CONTACT US 

ARE YOU ELIGBLE FOR FREE 

SCHOOL MEALS? 

SCHOOL HOMEPAGE 

FOREST SCHOOL 

SCHOOL NURSING TEAM 

SEND AUTUMN NEWSLETTER 

PE DAYS 

REC WEDS & FRI 

Y1 MON & THURS 

Y2 TUES & FRI 

Y3 MON & WEDS (Swimming) 

Y4 TUES & THURS 

Y5 WEDS & THURS 

Y6 WEDS & THURS 

 

 

 

 

 

Mon 14  4:15pm—Dance club show 

Tue 15  3:45pm  - 6pm  Parents eve 

Wed 16  4pm—6pm   Parents eve 

Wed 16  Break the Rules Day 

Wed 16  Last day of Autumn 1 

 

HALF-TERM HOLIDAY 

Tue 29   School re-opens Autumn 2 

THERE WILL BE NO SCHOOL RUN CLUBS NEXT WEEK.   

DANCE & LITTLE VOICES WILL STILL BE ON AND OUR DANCE CLUB 

WILL BE DOING A SHOW ON MONDAY AT 4.15PM   

NEXT HALF-TERM CLUB INFO WILL BE SENT OUT ON MONDAY 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/school-life/termdates
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/contact
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/
https://stpeterswellbeing.blogspot.com/
https://lancsyoungpeoplefamilyservice.co.uk/school-nursing/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/media/955564/send-newsletter-autumn-2024.pdf


  

EVENTS & FUNDRAISING 

The children have been busy 

creating Christmas artwork this 

week, which have been sent 

home.  Please complete and    

return the order form to school 

by Tues 29th October.   

 

They will be sent off and you will receive a notification on how to 

order Christmas cards and gifts, helping raise money for school. 





 

School lunches 

Please order via Scopay—next week is 

Week 3 

Menu HERE 

New Autumn/Winter starts w/c 

28th October 

Tues 5th November & Weds 

27th November we have a 

themed lunch—see menu  

 

Birthday Table for  

October Birthdays will 

be Thurs 31st —cost is 

50p payable via Scopay 

 

ADMISSIONS 

 

Apply for your child’s secondary 

school place via the link HERE 

Deadline Thursday 

31st October 2024  

Supplementary forms also 

needed for St Bede’s by 

Thursday 31st October 

 

Apply for your child’s primary school 

place via the link HERE 

Deadline Wednesday 15th        

January 2025 

 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/school-lunch-menus
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-primary-school/





